
Newsletter—Autumn 2 

Passion 

Opportunity 

Well-being 

Expression 

Reflection 

 

What a half-term we have had! Some of our Y6 pupils went on a fantastic residential to the 

Lake District.  We took a choir group to Victoria Hall in Saltaire to take part in The Magic Flute 

performance with The Royal Opera & Royal Ballet.  Our football teams have done so well in 

their tournaments and last week we enjoyed taking part in an athletics tournament. 

News 

Dates 

School open - Monday 6th January  

Music concert for all pupils  - Monday 6th January 

Young Voices - Friday 10th January 

Author visit: Tom Palmer - Monday 13th January 

Alhambra Pantomime visit - Wednesday 15th January 

Year 2 Cliffe Castle visit - Thursday 16th January 

KS2 Residential - Monday 27th—Wednesday 29th January 

School closes for half-term - Friday 14th February 

Attendance 

Despite many winter illnesses, our 
attendance figures are still positive - 

thank you for working with us. 

Let’s hope that we are all well rested 
and in good health in the new year. 

Thank you  
Thank you to all parents who attended our 

Christmas performances - it was so special to 

share them with so many of you.   

Thank you also for supporting your children 

with their homework.  We have seen some      

excellent working coming to school and it is 

much appreciated. 

Miss Snowden is such a great SENCO that she is starting a new job in the new year - she is not  
leaving  us, don’t panic!  On Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesday mornings she will be working  

across The Priestley Academy Trust in her new role as Inclusion Lead.  She will still be here with us  
on Wednesday afternoons, Thursdays and Fridays.  Miss Kelly and Mrs Whitfield will be stepping  

up into the role of Assistant Head, with Mrs Whitfield taking on some SENCO responsibilities. 


